
 

  

Long Sutton County Primary School       

Friday 21st March 2025 

We were incredibly proud of our Happiness 

Heroes for organising a fantastic coffee 

morning this week with the help of Mrs 

Rouse. We were delighted that MIND were 

also able to attend to talk about mental health 

and wellbeing. We raised £157 for MIND 

which was due to your wonderful support 

thank you. myHappymind is very important to 

us at Long Sutton Primary as it plays a huge 

role in the wellbeing of the children here and 

we are hoping to shortly receive our silver 

accreditation having achieved the bronze award previously.  

 

Art Workshop 

Art is a hugely important to us as a school as we very 

much value opportunities for the children to develop 

their creativity skills. We have an excellent 

relationship with Transported who run many art 

projects and opportunities in South Holland and we 

were delighted to be able to take part in their British 

National Gallery roadshow last week. Many children 

were able to work with Mr Whiting and the visiting 

artists throughout the day and they made us 

incredibly proud with their brilliant attitude as well as their art skills. We are seeing 

some fantastic artists emerging at school and it is very exciting to see the impact of 

our art studio and art specialist Mr 

Whiting. Later in the year we will be 

holding our annual arts week to celebrate 

art as well as participating in the annual 

flower festival at St Mary’s Church in 

Long Sutton over the May bank holiday 

weekend.  

 

 

 



 

 

Library 

Our school library is a lovely room and we are incredibly fortunate to have such a 

large space at the heart of our school to celebrate and enjoy reading. Mrs Shelley is 

our school librarian and she does a fantastic job of making sure this is a beautiful 

space for all to enjoy. The Friends of the School have been doing an amazing job in 

fundraising to support us to renovate the library space and we are very grateful for all 

the support you have given us with this fundraising. I am delighted to let you know 

that we have reached the target after the recent disco and competitions and so we 

are currently booking the contractors to complete the renovation – further details will 

follow! 

Mrs Shelley has recently had some requests for books for 

older Key Stage 2 children. These have included more 

Harry Potter books and the Hunger Games books. If you 

have any of these at home that are no longer read, we 

would be very appreciative of any donations. This also 

includes any other books suitable for ages 9-11.  

 

Diary Dates  

 

Tuesday 25th March Year 6 mini police talk 

Monday 31st March Y1 Parents Assembly – parents’ 

welcome, 9.00 am in the school hall 

Friday 4th April End of term 4 

Wednesday 23rd April Start of term 5 

Friday 25th April Reception visit to Church Farm 

Wednesday 30th May Year 5 visit to Cadbury’s World 

Monday 12th May Year 6 SPAG SATS test 

Tuesday 13th May Year 6 Reading SATS test 

Wednesday 14th May Year 6 Maths SATS test 1 and 2 

Thursday 15th May Year 6 Maths SATS test 3 

Friday 16th May The Great Long Sutton Sleepover – Year 

4 



 

Monday 19th May Sports Day – whole school 

Tuesday 20th May Year 4 visit to Flag Fen  

Friday 23rd May End of term 5 

Monday 2nd June Start of term 6 

Wk commencing 2nd June Year 4 Multiplication Check 

Wk commencing 9th June Year 1 Phonics Screening check & 

Year 2 children who need to take the 

rescreen 

Wk commencing 23rd June Art Week – whole school 

Tuesday 24th June Year 1 visit to the Sealife Centre  

Tuesday 8th July Year 6 Leavers Play 2.00 pm 

Thursday 10th July Year 6 Leavers Play 6.00 pm 

 End of year reports to parents 

 Move up afternoon YR-Y5 

Friday 11th July Move up Morning YR-Y5 

Wednesday 16th July Parent drop in session after school re 

reports 

 Reception Graduation – parents 

welcome 2.00 pm 

Tuesday 22nd July End of term 6 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  


